
 
What’s On! 

9 November -   Garden Club visit by   

     By PeterDawe     

10 November - Indigenous Literacy  

     Day Fundraiser 

10 November - Ashcroft HS 

     Year 6 Visit 

11 November - PSSA 

11 November - Remembrance Day  

14 November - Souths Cares 

15 November - Playgroup 

15 November - Ashcroft HS - Special 

     Orientation Day 

16 November - Kindergarten and  

    Preschool Orientation 

17 November - Pizza Day Fundraiser 

17 November - Parent Cyber Bullying 

     Workshop 9-10am 

18 November - Assembly hosted by     

     3 Lilac 

18 November - PSSA 

8 November 2022 

Principal Report 

 

  

  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 Regards 

 Matthew Ralph 

In week 2 Stage 3 students went to the Berry Sport and 
Recreation camp for 3 days and 2 nights. 

I was lucky enough to spend some time at the camp. Our 
students were fantastic, participating in activities that they 
may not have tried before such as orienteering, archery and 
kayaking. 

Camps like these absolutely bring out the best in Sadleir 
students. They were kind, helpful and responsible and 
showed good manners, problem solving skills and a 
willingness to try new things.  

Families should be very proud, as I was. 

Next year Stage 3 will be off to Canberra and the Snowy 
Mountains while an overnight trip to the zoo is being 
planned for Stage 2. These experiences really build 
confidence and knowledge of the world and build great 
friendships and memories. The school is able to offer 
financial assistance if required. 

Swimming Scheme 

Due to high interest in our swimming scheme program, 

unfortunately all positions have now been filled. We will not 

be accepting any more notes or money. 



 
 

 

If your child is turning 5 before                         

31st July 2023, you can now enrol 

them in Kindergarten for 2023. 

 

If your child is turning 4 before 

31st July 2023, you can now enrol 

them in Preschool for 2023. 



 
 

What have our children been doing in the maths project? 

Students in the pre-school, Kindy, Year 1 and Year 2 classes have been 
learning about science and maths ideas as part of a project with the 
University of Sydney. To help with this learning, students have been 

drawing, tracing, and using hand and body movements to share their 
thinking. Here are some photos from a few of the lessons our teachers have 
been teaching.  














